
 

Mass Rosters Next Week 
Readers 

Prayers of the Faithful 
 

 
 

Ministers of Communion 

G. McKenzie 
L. O’Keefe 
N. Russell 
Peter Haberfield 
P. McGennisken 
T. Patterson 
M. Pickett 
B. Houlihan 
J. Belfrage 
G. Hughson 

6 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

 

Anniversaries 
 

Barbara Hughson & Ross Mccann 
 

Thank You For Giving 
 

Parish: $716. 
Presbytery: $928.20 

Fr Barry Ryan's Jubilee 
Celebrations at 
Warrnambool 

Mass to celebrate Fr Barry Ryan's 
Jubilee of Ordination to the 
Priesthood will be held on Sunday, 
September 13, 2015 at St 
Joseph's in Warrnambool at 
10.30am. Refreshments will be 
available after Mass.   All 
welcome. 

 

Welcome Bishop Peter 
West Warrnambool and Dennington 
parishioners gladly welcome former 
Bishop of Ballarat, Bishop Peter 
Connors, to preside at Sunday Masses 
while Father Michael is on holidays. 
Bishop Peter will be here today and on 
each of the next two weekends. 
 

Emmanuel College News 
Junior Young Vinnies team travelled to 
Melbourne to help the Sacred Heart 
Mission and St. Vincent de Paul Soup 
van last week.  Yr. 7 Football team 
achieved 2nd in the state—
Congratulations! 
 

King’s College Production 
King’s College is presenting the musical 
‘My Fair Lady’ during September.  There 
are 3 public performances in the College 
Auditorium at 7.30pm on 10th, 11th and 
12th September  and 2 Community 
matinee performances at 12.30pm on 
the 9th and 10th.  Please contact the 
College office on 5562 0147 if you would 
like further information.   
 

Happy Father’s Day 
 

 
 

Collection for Retired Priests 
Thank you to all who 
contributed to last 
weekend’s collection 
for the sick and retired 
priests of our diocese.  
The collection raised 
$1397.65 from our 
Parish.  You are still 
able to contribute by 
using an envelope 

marked “Retired Priests” in the collection 
plate this weekend. 

CARING FOR THOSE WHO CARED 

FOR US: THE CHURCH 

COMMUNITY’S RESPONSIBILITY 

 

Online diocesan training course  
“Safeguarding Children and 

Vulnerable Adults” 
If you have a particular role in the parish, 

you may be contacted about providing 
your email address for the purpose of 

completing an online training course to 
be distributed by the Diocesan 

Professional Standards office. The 
training relates to two diocesan 

documents: “Safeguarding Children and 
Vulnerable Adults” and “Code of Conduct 

for Caring for Children”. The training aims 
to ensure that all those who work with 

children and persons in positions of 

responsibility in our parishes have read 
and understand the documents. Because 

of Father Michael’s absence, we shall 
attend to the Bishop’s requirements next 

month. 

R. Farrar 
J. Guinan 

6 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

J. Farrar 
L. Lane 

6 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

10 a.m. 

St Pius X 
OLHC 
 
St Joseph’s 
OLHC 

St Pius X 
St Joseph’s 
Allansford 
(1st, 3rd & 5th: Mass) 
Purnim 
(1st, 3rd & 5th lay-led) 
 

Purnim (2nd & 4th Mass) 
St Joseph’s 
 

6 p.m. 
6 p.m. 

 
8:30 a.m. 

9 a.m. 

10 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 

 
11 a.m. 

 
11 a.m. 
6 p.m.    

Sat. 
 
 

Sun.         

Weekday Masses 
No weekday Masses are planned until 
Father Michael returns from his holidays. 
Should it be necessary to arrange a 
funeral  while he is away, either of the 
firms of funeral directors in Warrnambool 
will know what to do. 

Local Sunday Masses 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Confessions 

Saturday morning confessions will 
resume when Father Michael returns. 

 

The Parish Pump 
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6 September 2015                            23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

They brought him a deaf 

man who had an impedi-

ment in his speech; and 

they asked him to lay his 

hand on him. 


